
 

 

 

 

TR/ MSM 

 

11 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Wizard of Oz School Production  

 

We are excited to announce that preparations for our upcoming school production of The Wizard of Oz are in full 

swing and we can’t wait to bring this classic story to life with your child’s participation.  

Starting Monday, 18th September, our rehearsal schedule will commence. Rehearsals will be held every Monday 

evening after school from 3.10 pm to 5.00 pm. These rehearsals are crucial to ensuring a fantastic performance, 

and we kindly request your support in ensuring your child’s attendance and punctuality.  

What to bring: 

To facilitate a productive and enjoyable rehearsal experience, we kindly ask that your child comes prepared with 

the following items: 

- Attire: Please have your child bring a comfortable t-shirt and black leggings/joggers to change into. This 

will allow them to move freely during dance and blocking rehearsals.   

- Hydration: It’s essential for your child to have a water bottle with them to stay hydrated throughout the 

rehearsal. 

- Snack: We encourage your child to bring a small and healthy snack with them to keep their energy levels 

up during the rehearsal. This will help them stay focussed and engaged. 

 

The culmination of our hard work will be showcased in two final performances of The Wizard of Oz, scheduled for 

the end of March, final dates/ details to be arranged. Your attendance and support at the performance would 

mean the world to our young actors and the entire production team. 

 

We believe that participation in school productions not only fosters creativity and teamwork but also creates a 

lasting memory for our students. We look forward to a successful and enjoyable rehearsal process. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your involvement and enthusiasm are 

greatly appreciated as we embark on this exciting journey down the yellow brick road. Thank you for your 

continued support of Morton Academy’s Performing Arts department. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 M Smith 

 

Miss M Smith 

Teacher of Performing Arts 


